
11 September 2025
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The Lindsell Train Investment Trust plc
(the "Company")

Â 
Â 

Board Changes
Â 
Â 
The Company hereby announces that Vivien Gould retired from the Company's Board of Directors at the conclusion of the
Company's Annual General Meeting held on 11 September 2025.
Â 
Â 

- END -
Â 
Â 
Contact information:Â 
Â 
Victoria Hale
Frostrow Capital LLP
Company Secretary
Â 
0203 100 8732
Â 
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